
STUDENT BULLETIN 
January l8, 1972

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
Virtue, though she gets her beginning from nature, yet receives her finishing 
touches from learning. — Quintilian
FROSH:
Remember the Freshman class prayer meeting in the Chapel on Thursday, January 20 
from 8:00 - 9:00 p.m. Come expecting from the Lord.
EVANGELISM MIG:
There will be Sea-Tac Witness this weekend on both Friday and Saturday nights. 
Please meet in the SUB Chapel for a time of prayer before leaving promptly at 6:30
JUNIORS:
If you wish to sign your name to the Junior ad for the annual, please come to the 
Administration Office and ask for the special sheet on which to sign your name. 
Deadline is Friday, January 21.
INTRAMURAL SCHEDULE:
Wednesday, January 19 - 6:40 Off-campus vs. 600's North and 3rd Beatty vs. 600's 
South. 7:45 2nd Beatty West vs. 500's North and 2nd Beatty East vs. 500's South. 
Thursday, January 20 - 1st Beatty vs. 400's North, 400's South have a bye. Any 
changes in teams, additions or deletions, must be made before Wednesday, January 20. 
It would be preferred if there could be two off-campus teams; marrieds and non- 
marrieds.
INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS:
Remember to file your alien address report during the month of January. Go to 
the Post Office and fill out Form 1-53.
WOMEN'S INTRAMURAL BASKETBALL:
All those interested in participating in intramural basketball come to the gym 
tonight at 7:00. Come and run off some of the extra you picked up over Christmas.
CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES:
Kirkland Assembly of God needs a piano player for CA's on Wednesday evenings. If 
interested, contact A1 Notter, Room 202-B or 822-9965.
The Assembly Community Church in Mountlake Terrace needs a teacher for the Primary 
class. Also, a dedicated youth worker is needed to head a small group with much 
potential. For information, contact Pastor R. E. Walden EM 3-0868 or LeRoy Wornell 
at 827-8315.
COMMUNITY SERVICE HIG:
There will be a meeting during Chapel on Wednesday, January 19 in C-2.
WATCHMAN PATROL:
Members of the Watchman Patrol, remember to meet during Chapel on Wednesday,
January 19 in C-3.
CALENDAR CHANGES:
Bob Larson will be speaking in Chapel on March 7 and 8 and the evening of the 7th 
at 8:00 p.m.
SPORTS THIS WEEKEND:

Friday, January 21 - 4:30 p.m. Multnomah vs. NC in Volleyball; 6:00 p.m. Puget 
Sound College of the Bible vs. Concordia in Basketball; 8:00 NC vs. Multnomah in 
Basketball. Saturday, January 22 - 3:30 Concordia second team vs. Multnomah in 
Volleyball; 4:30 Concordia first team vs. NC in Volleyball; 6:00 Puget Sound vs. 
■Multnomah in Basketball; 8:00 NC vs. Concordia in Basketball. Support our Eagles!
RIDE NEEDED:

C. P. Titus needs a ride downtown after fourth period every day. Will share expenses 
LETTER TO STUDENTS FROM MR. PECOTA:
I thought I would drop you a line to say hello to all of you and to let you know 

I miss y all • I would ask for your prayer* In fact, I would advise it* I 
ave not yet decided whether I should take revenge on my own students for all the 

work I'm doing here or whether I should be more sympathetic. You’d better pray for 
the latter. I'm enjoying the work here at Phillips, but it is going to be tough 
sledding all the way, especially since there isn't any snow. I'm living in the 
married students quarters. Quite satisfactory, but not home. Would you believe
I'm cooking for myself? Care to join me for dinner? You'd never complain again_
you probably wouldn't live through it! No, it's not that bad. I prayed that God 
would give you a good spiritual emphasis week. May God grant all of you the greatest 
spiritual and educational victories you have ever experienced. P.S. Please take 
of Mrs. P. for me. In Him, Mr. Pecota. care
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TO: Students

FROM: Office of the Dean of Students 

SE: Superintendent1s Week 

DATE: January 17, 1972

During Superintendentfs Week, the superintendents of our participating 
districts will be available for interviews with ministerial students 
desiring this contact* The times available for interviews will be as
follows:

Rev. McAllister, Tuesday, January 25, 9:00 - 12:00 in District Office.

Rev, Wilson, Tuesday, January 25, 9:00 - 12:00, and 1:00 - 5:00 in 
Conference Room. Also, Wednesday, January 26. 9:00 - 12:00 in
Conference Room.

Rev. Brandt, Wednesday, January 26, 9:00 - 12:00 in Room L-102.

Rev. Walkup, Wednesday, January 26, 9:00 - 12:00 in Room F-9

Rev. Beard, Thursday, January 27, 11:30 - 12:30 in Conference Room, 
Also, Friday, January 28, 1:00 - 1:30 in Conference Room.

In addition, the superintendents will be dining with students from their 
districts on the following days:

Tuesday, January 25 - Rev. McAllister with Northwest District
students at 12:00 in the faculty dining room.

Rev. Wilson with Alaska students at 12:00 in
the Northwest Room.

Thursday, January 27-Rev. Brandt with Montana students at 12:30
in Northwest Room.

Rev. Beard with Wyoming and Rocky Mountain 
students at 12:30 in southwest corner of 
dining room.

Rev. Walkup with Southern Idaho students at 
12:30 in northwest corner of dining room.

Sign-up sheets for the interviews will be left with the receptionist, Mrs. 
Baunsgard in the Administration Building©

JVRslp •


